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Newsletter 2019 

For the first time in 15 years, our Gaelic 

football team have qualified for the semi-finals 

of the Cumann na mBunscoil championships. 

The semi-final match against St Patrick’s will 

take place next Tuesday at 1pm in Ringsend. 

Please come and support the lads! 

On Wednesday 9th October, a group of teachers 

from Poland visited the school today to 

exchange ideas and practices in the area of 

ICT. 

The feedback from Turkey 

so far is that the Erasmus 

boys and the teachers are 

having a wonderful time. 

Temperatures there, are 

certainly warmer than they 

are here!!! 

MID TERM BREAK 

DATES: 

Monday 28th October – 

Friday 1st November 


